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Our group is seeking researchers for conducting experimental research on integrated 
photonics for non-reciprocal devices. Direct experience with photonics fabrication and 
background in nonlinear optics, electro-optics, or acousto-optics would be very 
beneficial. 
 
The research project is closely related to the following recent papers from our group -- 

https://arxiv.org/abs/2210.01064 
https://www.nature.com/articles/s41566-021-00884-x 
https://www.nature.com/articles/s41566-017-0075-2 

 
Interested candidates should contact Prof. Gaurav Bahl with a complete CV, 
accompanied by a short paragraph highlighting relevant practical experience. 
 
 


